
 

 

SANSKRITI SCHOOL 
Dr. S. Radhakrishnan Marg 

New Delhi 

 

11
th

 April, 2016 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that students of class XI (D,E, F,G,H &I ) and XII D have been invited to 

attend the Inaugural Session of the 3rd Asia Ministerial Conference on Tiger conservation being 

held at Vigyan Bhavan on 12th April, 2016 at 4:00 pm. The session will be inaugurated by the 

Prime Minister, Mr Narendra Modi.   

The students will stay back after school and will be taken to the venue accompanied by the 

school teachers. The function will be over at 5:00 pm. Please ensure that your ward attends the 

school on 12
th

 April and pack an extra tiffin for the stay back. The students should come to the 

school in proper school uniform. Mobile phones are not allowed at the venue for security 

reasons. 

The school will not provide any transport on the way back.  Request you to be there to pick up 

your ward from East Gate, Vigyan Bhavan, New Delhi at 4:50 pm. 

 

Thanks and Regards 

Abha Sahgal  

(Principal)  

 
 
 

  

 


